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Assessment of Property Owned by TNBC in Sutter County

February 20, 2015 at 9:58 AM

John Roberts jroberis@natomasbasin.org, Alan Petersen (APetersen@co.sutter.ca.us) APetersen@co.suiter.ca.us

Hi, John and Alan.

We queried our Legal Division about the status of our request for a legal opinion about the assessment
of Conservancy property in Sutter County and have been told that the staff attorney working on the
letter expects to complete her draft within the next couple of weeks. So it appears that the wheels are
slowly turning.
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